
Mr. Tounget, 
 
As a long time resident of Tarrytown in West Austin, I was dismayed to see that my 
neighborhood was excluded from being in the same district as its other historically-
connected and similarly situated neighborhoods. The "bacon-shaped" proposed District 
7 combines too many dissimilar neighborhoods as well as reminds me of the goofy-
looking gerrymandered maps we've recently seen that unfairly carves up Austin into 5 
Congressional Districts. I strongly believe this map is unfair to many of the West Austin 
neighborhoods and should be revised. 
 
I implore the Commission to reconsider the current proposed boundaries of District 7 
and fully support the Alternative Map for District 7 proposed by the West Austin 
Neighborhood Group (WANG). Below is the testimony made by members of WANG and 
a link to the group's proposed map. I strongly urge the Commission incorporate 
WANG's suggested revisions in its final map. 
 
Thank you for your service, time and consideration of my comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Warner 
 


